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Dear Parents,

Happy New Year!

| hope you all had a happy and restful Christmas holiday and you were able to spend some time
with friends and loved ones.

EYFS

Congratulations to the EYFS staff who have been awarded the Step Outside Quality Mark for the
outdoor provision they have developed for our reception children. The outdoor and indoor areas
are amazing and the children can be seen fully immersed in a wide variety of activities and
enjoying their learning.

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Mrs Bolton, teaching assistant in Year 2 and last year Year 6, has had a baby
girl, Primrose. Best wishes to them both.

House Points Reward

On Thursday, all of the children in Amazing Air House enjoyed a Bouncy Castle in school as a
reward for winning the House Points for the Autumn Term. Children are awarded house points by
staff throughout the term for demonstrating our school values, being kind or polite, having good
manners, working hard or for being a good friend. Well done children!

New Reading Books

All of our classes have received £200 of reading books for their class libraries from Friends of
Bradley. The school library has also received £500 for new books too! The Friends of Bradley team
have worked really hard raising money through the very successful Summer and Winter Fayres.
On behalf of the children, thank you!

New Intake 2023

The deadline to apply for a primary school place from September 2023 is 15" January 2023.

If you have a child who will start school in September, please apply online before this date.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
starting-primary-school/

Kind regards,

S Taylor
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WELCOME BACK! We hope everybody had a lovely break.

FINAL REMINDER for HOBGOBLIN: Hobgoblin Theatre
Company will be coming on Thursday to perform for all
the children. KS1 will be watching Hansel and Gretel and
KS2 are watching The Wizard of Oz! This is £3.00 per child
which must be paid on Scopay. If you haven’t already,

THEATRE COMPANY

please pay as soon as possible. Thank you

Our school value for this term which we will be concentrating on is RESILIENCE.

Important Online Safety Information form the Online Safety Newsletter January 2023.

Please make sure when setting up broadband/WI-FI you have the correct parental control enforced.
This means any device connected to your WI-FI will be protected under any controls you set up. When
allowing children to use games such as Minecraft please make sure you have set up the appropriate age
related mode and have parental controls set up. For more information, please visit https://
www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-minecraft-safe-for-
children/.

Reminder: Please do not drive down Dover Street between 8:40am and
9:10am. This ensures the safety of the children whilst walking to school.
Thankyou for understanding.

Please see important letters sent home to parents today regarding governors. If you are
interested in being a parent governor, please complete the form and return to Mrs Taylor.
Thank you

The next school holiday: School will close on Friday 10th February for the Spring half

term. We will reopen on Monday 20th February.
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